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JOY LOVE AND PEACE THROUGH SERVICE 
 
Since 1917, Lions clubs have given its members the opportunity to serve their communities through 
leadership, meeting local and international humanitarian needs, and encouraging peace through 
understanding.  Christmas has always been recognized as a time to celebrate and help those in 
need.  Today, the year of 2020, is coming to an end with many in our communities in need of our 
continuing service.   
 
The Lions of District 6C are providing service to our communities by giving assistance to food banks 
in person or financially, assisting in clothing drives and providing toys for the children.  However, let 
us not forget those who are in senior citizen facilities.  They are also in need if for nothing else but a 
card or note to their providers, families, or caretakers, that they are not forgotten.   
 
Unfortunately, this pandemic will not leave us for a while.  With 2021 upon us, we must continue 
diligently and aggressively to support our communities.  The need is only going to become more 
intense.  Our ability to serve will not become less challenging.   
 
We have only two goals in 6C, (Increase our membership and contribute to LCIF).  Positive 
movement in these goals will enhance our abilities to provide services Lions are known for.  I am 
again asking each Lion to increase our visibility in our communities.  The public, as a whole or 
individuals, will always remember the person(s) who provided assistance if easily identified through 
personal interaction and/or attire.  I am also asking for new ideas and recommendations on how we 
should go about achieving these goals. Provide these to your Zone Chairs, the GST, GMT, and GLT.  
They will be discussed and give direction for the new year.   
 
Let us not forget the pandemic of 1916.  The need then was as great as it is today.  It is easy to 
ignore the poor and their poverty, while we have clothing, food, medical care, a house to live in, and 
no rent concerns. Today, even those of modest means are having major issues in providing for their 
loved ones.  As Lions, we must continue to provide those services that will help give some joy, a 
moment of love and the thoughts of peace for the coming year.  WISHING YOU PEACE, CHEER AND 
HAPPINESS FOR THE COMING YEAR. 

 
Stokes W Anderson, Jr. 
District Governor 6C 
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January 2021   

 Lions of District 6 Central welcome to 2021 our future is bright with possibilities! We are Lions and 

we serve our communities to help meet the needs. We can finish the 2020-2021 Lions year strong. I 

have seen Lions around the world still serving their communities in new innovated ways. The events 

of 2020 have forced us to change how we think and do things. Please continue to move forward, 

continue to meet as a club (virtually if need be), and continue to serve your communities.  
 

We need to finish this Lion year in a net gain in membership. It’s important to keep our members 

engaged/active. Retention is an important part of maintaining our membership. Currently our district 

is sitting at -10; that is 27 drops and 17 new members added. To overcome these 10 drops, we need 

to add 11 more new members then add more than we drop after that. As a district, we need to 

overcome this pattern we have gotten ourselves into of “catch and release” (declining membership). 

The North American Membership Initiative (NAMI) can help your club with ideas and practices to 

increase your membership. 2nd VDG Robert Storrs is our district champion along with PDG Rick 

Argotsinger district GMT Coordinator can help with NAMI practices.  
 

Club visits, with COVID-19 and the high restrictions now, I think what I am going to be doing is making 

phone calls to clubs. So, over the next couple of months, I will be calling either presidents or 

secretaries of clubs just to see how everything is coming along. Maybe I can give you a couple of 

ideas on how to do your club meetings. I do have a zoom pro account, so if anybody wants to have a 

virtual meeting on zoom, let me know. I can set you up with your meeting time on my zoom account. 

Contact me to schedule.  
 

It is time to start thinking about club officers for the next Lion year. Come March or April clubs should 

be holding officer elections for the 2021-2022 Lions year. Once that is done, you need to enter them 

on MyLCI so district officers can view them. I will need to send the new slate of officers to the State 

Office Manager so the new directory can be put together. I need to have all the information 

submitted by May 2021. Thank you ahead of time for getting that done.  
 

My prayers are that we all stay healthy and continue to meet the needs of our communities in the 

new year.  
 

Serving with you to meet the needs of our communities,  

 

Lion Ted Peterson,  

1 st Vice District Governor  

 6C  1st Vice District Governor  
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January 2021   
KidSight  

Holly Rutherford-Allle                                                

holly@kidsightcolorado.org  

mailto:holly@kidsightcolorado.org
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January 2021   

Centennial Airport Lions Ringing Bell for Salvation Army.....we raised $1,129.01 

Left photo PDG Gwen Balk and 1st VP and Bell ringing Chair, Din Kuskie  

Right photo-Lion Van Hutchins and Ole Roy 

 

Submitted by  Ole Roy 

Centennial Airport  
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January 2021   
9Health  Volunteer Opportunity 
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January 2021   

 

Denver Five Points 

 
 
The Denver Five Points Lions have done an outstanding job coming 
together in a pandemic. 
 
We have successfully had: 
 
 A safe picnic 
 Had our very 1st drive by fish fry 
 We continued to have safe bus trips to Blackhawk 
 Thanksgiving had a drive by pick up with 45 turkeys and 32 full food     
boxes 
 Christmas had a drive by and deliver 29 full food baskets  
 
We are proud Lions and I want to say thank you to all who donated items 
for the food boxes, we had stuff we never had before whole cakes, lots of 
canned food (thanks Earl), vanilla wafers, candy we had gill Lions PDG2 
Ken Moore donated chili and ramen noodles crackers and the list can 
just go on and on So again Thank you Lions ...  We had Lions 

show up to carry boxes out to the 
cars. Member's that came by to give 
gifts. We had Mercey store all the 
turkeys in her freezer...Sharlene with 
all the stuffing and pastas and more 
the list goes on and on. Toni making 
all the calls, People donating money. 
As you know we have had most 
things at my house My Neighbor is so 
impressed with us she gave a 
donation:) . I'm Not leaving anyone 
out intentionally because so many 
helped just knowing each of you did 
what you could do in a pandemic!  
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Januaryt 2021   

Denver Five Points Denver Five Points 

Englewood 
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January 2021   
Englewood 
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January 2021   

Denver Park Hill / Zone B Submission  
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January 2021   

    USA Canada Leadership Forum 
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January  2021 

 
 
 
 
 

 
February 6   Englewood Murder Mystery Fundraiser 
 
January 23   3rd Cabinet Meeting  (Date correction) 
 
April 10, 2021             District 6C Convention  
 
May 14 & 15            State Convention, Holiday Inn Lakewood 
 
September 9– 11  USA Canada Leadership Forum, 
 
  

Stay tuned for more activities!   
 

District and club events are now on the                   
calendar on the  District  6C website:                                                          

http://e-district.org/sites/6c/        
            

Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson                          
Email:  ddcc@ddccnotary.com                          
Phone:  303-888-0423 

 

 

 

District Governor Stokes Anderson 

         Email:  sastokesual@aol.com 
         Phone:  303-249-0739  

 

1st Vice District Governor Ted Peterson 

          Email:  tedlee997@gmail.com                            

          Phone:   320-372-0491      
 

2nd Vice District Governor Robert Storrs 

          Email:  LionRStorrs@Outlook.com 

          Phone:   720-334-0114                             

Deadline next Newsletter—  January  26 , 2021 
 

 


